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PRESS RELEASE 
December 2, 2003 

 
MASON COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

411 NORTH 5TH ST 
SHELTON, WA 98584 

(360) 427-9670 EXT. 747 
 
 

TO:  KMAS, KRXY, SHELTON-MASON COUNTY JOURNAL, THE 
OLYMPIAN, SHELTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, NORTH MASON 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, CITY OF SHELTON, ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, THE SUN 

 
RE: Mason County Public Works Open House Event  
The Mason County Public Works Department has scheduled an Open House and invites 
the public to see their new office space.  Public Works has remodeled the bottom half of 
the building located on the corner of North 6th and Alder Street allowing them to 
consolidate all 29 of the engineers, GIS technicians, biologists, right-of-way staff, 
accountants and administrative staff under one roof. 
 
The cost to remodel the gutted office space was $468,200.  The Department was 
formerly housed in two locations, one of which was not in compliance with ADA 
standards and therefore not open to the public.  The new location allows for convenient 
public access to Public Works staff. 
 
The Open House will be held on Friday, December 12th from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. in 
the lower level of Building 8, 415 North 6th Street, Shelton. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Karen Dowling, 427-9670, ext. 451. 
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